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I am in favor of reducing barriers to adolescent health care and STD screening services by eliminating
EOB letters for sensitive services.  Working as an RN in a rural clinic, I am aware that confidentiality is
of extreme importance to the adolescents we serve.  Without the assurance of confidentiality I believe
that we would lose the opportunity to protect and care for many of these teens.  Sincerely, Eileen Frueh
RN DON
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